
Anderson School News 
May 16, 2014 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

September 

 

 Dates to Remember: 
 
MAY 16:  LAST DAY OF SCHOOL!!!! 
 
HAVE A WONDERFUL SUMMER!! 

 

TALENT SHOW WAS A HUGE SUCCESS.  
THANK YOU TO THOSE WHO 
PARTICIPATED, TO THOSE WHO CAME 
AND SUPPORTED AND TO MRS. LANE FOR 
ALL HER HARD WORK!!!! 

 

Superintendent’s Announcement 
 
I would like to thank you all for a wonderful year. I hope you all have 
a great summer and remember to READ. You may take a few days off 
but please do not take the whole summer off from reading. Reading 
is vital to everything you will do in life so please READ. A wonderful 
saying I like is “one who can read but don’t should be pitied more 
than those who can’t read.” Remember to check out our website and 
facebook page often because we will be posting class lists, supply 
lists and other important information as we get them completed. 
HAVE A GREAT SUMMER!!!!! 
 
Brett J. Banker 
Superintendent 
 

 

Please check the lost and found box.  It is 

full with coats, jackets and lunch boxes.  

We also have a few pairs of glasses in the 

office. 

LIBRARY NEWS:  MRS HOLLY WILL BE IN THE LIBRARY JUNE 2ND 

AND JULY 7TH FROM 10-3 PM.  YOU MAY CHECK OUT 4 BOOKS!!!  

KEEP READING. 


